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There is no way to dispose of windmills that won't impact the environment. 

They are ugly. 

They don't work efficiently. 

They take tons of diesel lubricant to keep them running. 

All in all a terrible waste of time, money, environment, and scenic landscapes. 

Scrap the whole idea- and get rid of the ones by the Columbia Gorge as well. 


